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Dear Accompsett UPK Parents, 
 
​ I would like to take this opportunity to officially welcome you and your child to 
Accompsett Elementary School.  There are important upcoming events which will benefit you 
and your child, and allow us to plan more effectively for the fall. 
 

We will be conducting our Kindergarten Screening and Kindergarten Orientation for 
all incoming Kindergarten students in June. Because your child is attending UPK at Accompsett 
Elementary, we will be able to screen them during their school day. The screening sessions will 
take place from Monday, June 9 through June 12. All necessary paperwork will be 
distributed to you prior to screening and must be returned upon completion to your 
child's UPK classroom teacher. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation is scheduled for Tuesday, June 3rd. Please follow your 
normal UPK drop off routine.  There will be a 10:00 a.m. presentation to parents. Later in the 
day UPK students will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet some of our special area 
teachers and visit the kindergarten classrooms. They will also go for a short ride on a “big bus.”  
Parents will meet with staff and be introduced to PTA representatives for refreshments and a 
short information session. Please call us if you plan to attend. 

​  
​ If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 382-4155. 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely, 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Timothy Hellmuth 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Principal 
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